
Dear Mr. Vankerkhoff & Mr. Berkhout, 
 
 My name is Soona Farag . My family has lived at 33W 135 Bonnie St. for 23 years. 
 
We would like to submit this letter as our STRONG OPPOSITION to Petition # 4535-  
Special Use Dog Kennel at 2N 152 Kautz Road. 
 
Our neighborhood spokesperson, Mary Johnson, has already put before the 
Development Committee our neighborhoods opposition and my family and I fully 
support that opposition. 
 
Please post this to the website under Petition #4535. Thank you . 
 
Sincerely , 
 
Soona Farag 
 


